
Glasgow City Council – Bulk Uplift and Pest Control 

Glasgow City Council’s weekly bulk uplift service is currently suspended. Please help 

the Association keep the area tidy by only putting bulk out for uplift once a week. Our 

contractor will attend on a Friday to uplift this bulk for all property types just now. 

Glasgow City Council’s pest control service is currently operating at a reduced 

capacity. Please note that this is not an area the Association is responsible for. We 

also want to minimise the number of call outs to a private contractor as rental income 

is used to pay this extra cost. However, if you are experiencing problems with pest 

control, please contact our office and we will discuss ways to help you.  

 


